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Lesson 11: Jesus’ Resurrection; His Appearances to the Apostles Page 84 N.T. 5: Part 2—Jesus’ Last Week

Jesus’ Resurrection 
Crossword Puzzle

1st-4th Grades
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1. Who went with
Jospeh to ask Pilate
for permission to give
Jesus a proper burial?

2. What day did Jesus
rise from the dead?
This is also called the
to �rst day of the
week.

3. Who caused the stone
to be rolled away from
the tomb?

4. How many hours did
Jesus su�er on the
cross?

6. Who refused to believe
Jesus had risen until
he saw the wounds on
Jesus?

Across

2. Who were sent to guard
the tomb?

3. The angels instructed
the women to go and
tell these men that
Jesus had risen.

5. How many days did
Jesus remain on Earth
after His resurrection?

6. How many angels did
the women �nd when
they went to the tomb to
�nish preparing Jesus'
body for burial?

7. Since it was almost this
time of the week, the
Jewish law only allowed
the washing of the body.


